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Christian Special Religious Education and Catholic Scripture 
Combined Christmas Presentation 

 
Friday, November 10, 2017. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The Christian Scripture (SRE) and Catholic Scripture educators are offering all students the opportunity to 
attend a Combined Christmas Presentation.  
 
Students from Catholic Scripture Classes and Christian SRE K-2 will be attending the 12.55pm-1.25pm 
Presentation on Friday November 24. 
 
The presentation will consist of sharing information about Christmas and singing four Christmas Carols. 
 
Students who do not regularly attend a scripture class are also welcome to attend the event. Permission can 
be given to your child/ren to attend the one-off event by completing the permission slip below. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
 
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Combined Christmas Presentation Permission Note 
DUE to the office by Friday November 17 

 
Dear Ms Hulme, 
 
I give permission for my child/children _______________________________________________________ 
 
of class/es ________________________ to attend the Combined Christmas Presentation with the Catholic 
and Christian SRE Educators. 
 
Parent/carer name: __________________________________    Signature: ________________ Date:_______ 

 


